1st Terminal Assesment-2024 199 No. Moksed Munshi Nishonka Govt. primary school Dignagar Cluster, Muksudpur Upazila, Class-5 Subject-English,

Time:2:30 Hours

Full Marks:100

Read the passage carefully and answer the questions: 1,2 & 3

Saikat Islam lives with his parents in a flat in Bogra. His father Mr.Rashidul Islam is a banker. But in his free time Mr.Islam writes stories and listens to music. Saikat's mother is Mrs.Monwara Islam. She is a housewife. In her free time she enjoys sewing. She makes dresses. She often gets orders from her friends and neighbors. Saikat is in class five. He is a good student. He wants to improve his English. So he watches cartoons on TV everyday. He likes books about animals, specially tigers and lions. 5

1. Fill the blanks with the given words in the box:

T		0000000	makes
banker	reads	student	father

a)Saikat lives in a.....

b)Mr. Rashidul Islam and Mrs. Monwara Islam are Saikat's.....

c) Saikat's is a good

d) Mr. Rashidul Islam is a.....

e) Saikat's mother.....dresses.

2. Write True for correct statement or False for incorrect

statement:

a) Saikat reads in class eight.

b) Mr. Rashidul Islam lives in Bogra .

c) His mother is a doctor.

d) Mr. Rashidul Islam reads stories in his free time.

e) Saikat is a good student.

f) Saikat likes books about animals.

3. Answer the following questions :

a) What does siakat's father do in his leisure time ?

b) Where does Saikat live ?

c) What class is Saikat in ?

d) What is Mrs. Monwara Islam?

e) How does Saikat want to improve his English ?

f) Witte three sentences about saikat Islam.

4.Write a short composition about "Your Family" in at least 10 sentences: 10

Read the text and answer the guestion 5, 6, 7 and 8

Today is the 26th March. It is annual sports day of Mitu's school. Mitu came to school early in the morning. She is a member of the cub team of her school. The cub team helps their teachers to decorate there school field. The cub teacher Mr. Hasan is giving instructions. The cub team decorates the field with colorful papers. They draw a circle with chalk powder around the whole Field. They also draw a circle in the middle of the field. The cock fight game will be held there. They also draw some lines on one said of the field. The 100 meter race will be held there. They prepare an area on another side for playing long-jump and high-jump.

Mita feels excited. She will take part 100 meter race and high-jump. She is a good runner. She hopes to get a prize in the race. All the teachers also help each other to make the sports day wonderful. Their Head teacher Mrs. Keva is contacting with the guests. When the students and their guardians are waiting for the start of the sports.

5. Fill the blanks with the given words in the box:

		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			-			
	make	cub	goes	member	7			
	circle	field	prize	triangle	1			
	a) Mitato school early in the morning on the sports day.							
	b) Mita is a of the school cub team.							
	c) Mita and his friends decorate the with colorful papers.							
	d) Mrs. Hasan is a teacher.							
	e) Mita hopes	s to get a	in 100 m	eter race.				
6. Write True for correct statement and False for the incorrect 1X6=6								
statement								
a) Some students decorate the field on the sports day.								
b) The cub team draws only one circle in the field.								
c) Mita is excited.								
d) Mr. Hasan is contacting with the guests.								
e) The cub team	prepares on	e side of the :	field for long jump.				
f) Mita is a good runner.								
7. Answer the following questions : 5X2=10								
a) Where are the annual sports arranged?								
b) Who helps their teachers to decorate the field ?								
c) Why does the cub team draw lines in the field ?								
d) Who is contacting with the guests ?								
e) Write two activities of Mita on the annual sports day ?								
8. suppose you are Rana / Ruma. Your friend is Mamun / Mina. Now write								
a letter to your friend about the annual sports day of your school. 10								
9. Make the WH questions from the given sentences with who, when,								
where, why, which and How using underline word / words: 2×5=10								
a) Saikat comes from <u>Bogura</u> .								
B) Rafsun gets up at <u>6 am</u> .								
c) The name of our country is <u>Bangladesh</u> .								

5

1X6 = 6

6X2=12

d) Kazi Nazrul Islam is our national poet.

e) There are <u>twelve</u> months in a years.

10. Read the tips to be a good student. Then answer the following

question:

Get up early in the morning .

Go to school regularly.

Be attentive in your class.

Prepare your lessons every day.

Follow your teacher's advice .

Question:

 $2 \times 3 = 6$

a) when should you get up ?

b) Why should you go to school regularly.

c) What do you do to be a good student ? Write in three sentence .

11. Fill in the blanks by writing the times so that they make sense: 1×5=5 I'm a student. I get up at (a)......They I brush my teeth at (b).....Usually, I have my breakfast at (c)...... After that I get dresses at (d)...... I start for school at (e).....

12. Re-arrange words the correct order to make meaningful sentence: $1 \times 5 = 5$

a) of / a / water / drink / lot .

b) lie / not / do / tell / a .

c) his / English / wants / he / to / improve .

d) twelve / year / months / a / make.

e) read / five / in / he / class.

13. Fetema reads in class five in Muksudpur Government primary school . His father's name is Mr. Rakibul and mother's name is Nila Begum. Fatema wants to be a member of his school cub Team . Now fill up the from using Fatema's information : $1{\times}5{=}5$

Fatema's Information.

a) Name:....

b) Father's name:....

c) Mother's name:..... d) School's name:

e) Class:....